coke wallace

All livestock entering Alaska should be rigorously tested & screened for any infectious diseases &
pathogens that may be harmful to the wildlife of Alaska.The loss of one Dall Sheep,Mountain Goat
or Muskox to Movi or any other pathogen is unacceptable & definitively upside down monetarily to
the State of Alaska compared to the small caprinae/ovis industry in our State. The revision will be
best for the State & it's wildlife.



